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Re: Request for Extension of Time
Station KKOH(AM), Reno, Nevada
Facility ID No. 11236
File No. BMML-20140206AJY
Radio License Holding CBC, LLC

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Radio License Holding CBC, LLC ("RLH"), by its counsel, respectfully requests a
two week extension of time to respond to the Audio Division, Media Bureau's letter
of April 4, 2014 requesting additional information concerning the above referenced
license application. The letter cited certain deficiencies and requested an
amendment with reference to the following matters-

1) "Applicant did not include the actual measurements to establish that sampling
devices agree within the manufacturer rated accuracy in accordance with Section
73.151 (2)(i)."

2) "Paragraph 3 of Exhibit #1 states that the modeled and measured base
impedances at the ATU output jacks, with the other towers short circuited at their
ATU output jacks agree within +/- 2 ohms and +/- 4 percent for
resistance. However, it appears that the modeled and measured base impedances
that are compared in Exhibit #JA are for open circuit conditions. Licensee will
need to clarify Exhibits 1 and lA"

With regard to Item #2 above, RLH is prepared to amend the license application to
specify that the other towers are open circuited instead of short circuited. This was
a typographical error. However with regard to #1, additional time is needed to
submit the amendment. There was a delay in taking the additional measurements
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that were needed to establish the accuracy of the sampling devices. Just last week,
RLH's consulting engineer was hospitalized for surgery and has not been available
to complete his evaluation of the measurements and prepare the amendment.

Accordingly an additional two week period, until June 17, 2014, is respectfully
requested to submit the amendment. Please contact undersigned counsel to Radio
License Holding CBC, LLC if there are any questions.

Sincerely,

cc: Jerome J. Manarchuk, Audio Division, Media Bureau
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